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          30 March, 2022 

Kelli Russo 

Designer       

DiPrete Engineering   

 

Via email-- krusso@diprete-eng.com 

 

Re:   Proposed development 

2119 Post Road, Warwick RI 

  

Dear Ms. Russo, 

 

At your request, the Rhode Island Historical Preservation and Heritage Commission (RIHPHC) 

staff has reviewed the archaeological sensitivity of the above-referenced project. 

 

There are no archaeological sites within, or in close proximity to, the project area, nor are there 

environmental features that would substantially increase the likelihood that a site is present.  It is 

unlikely that significant archaeological materials are present on the property, and we do not 

recommend a survey be conducted prior to the proposed undertaking. 

 

These comments are provided in accordance with the State Preservation Act.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Charlotte Taylor, archaeologist at this office. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jeffrey D. Emidy 

Acting Executive Director 

Acting State Historic Preservation Officer 
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